Stouffville District Secondary School
Not Returning Grade 12’s

You must complete a “Not Returning” course selection.

Log into My Pathway Planner using your GAPPS username and password

Click on "High School” from the options on the left hand side of the page

Click on the “Not Returning” icon in the top right hand corner, select the reason
Submit your “Not Returning” selection online by 4:00pm on Friday February 24,
2023.
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Thank you,
SDSS Guidance


http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/aurora.hs/guidance/Pages/Course-Selection.aspx

